Cabinet Meeting via Zoom
August 7th, 2021
Bulletin Editor Report

The first month of District Governor Joyce’s bulletin was sent out. We are trying to keep the bulletin to no more than 3 pages. Please keep this in mind when submitting articles for the bulletin. We are looking for a zone highlight/club in a zone, 1 for each bulletin. July featured Zone 8, August will feature Zone 5. So if your zone has a project or a club has a project that we can feature, please send me the details. I welcome any articles for the bulletin so please email them to me no later than the 5th of each month. I am trying to have the bulletin out by the 10 of each month.
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